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If you're new here, Welcome! Newsletter archives are postedon
our website.

+4+++
Greetings Everyone!

| was trying to think of something interesting to share, but I - too -
am lacking creative inspiration when confronted by all of the work
required to reopen pools. A lady in my business group put it very
succinctly in a quote | reshared on Instagram:

"We sat on two sides of the fence: some would say those
working were the lucky ones, some would say those off were
lucky. It was hard no matter where you were in this, let's not
divide us. We all carried a huge weight for the last three
months and stretched ourselves to the limit. | am tired. | love
what I do so | always get excited to have new projects. | got
tired of the Facebook groups, the Zoom calls, the controversial
posts, the fear and questions, the politics of a virus, the
mystery of every day."

As you get back to rebuilding your facility, we're here to help. We've
answered emails, calls, texts about everything from change room
traffic flow to signage, membership policies, and supplemental
disinfection systems.

At the end of the day, you're fully capable, the hardest part is not
getting discouraged before you even start. Let's be clear: it IS a
huge mountain of work, and particularly exhausting because it's
creative, i.e. working on - not in - the business. But, with your
experience, you can do it. Be like the kid below and just start.

FYI - we're moving back to monthly newsletters, so the next one
you'll receive is July 2. You'll also receive the specific newsletter
you subscribed to: Eastern Canada, Western Canada, and
International that were consolidated during COVID. We'll also be
sending our newsletter from a new server, Zoho Campaigns. If you
don't get an email from us in July, contact us so we can
troubleshoot getting you on the new lists!

Katie Crysdale
Founder, Lakeview Aquatic Consultants

PS. There's still time tocomplete the survey. It takes less than five
minutes, and helps us serve you better in the future.



WHATEVER YOU'RE DOING
TODAY, DO IT WITH THE

CONFIDENCE OF A 4 YEAR OLD
IN A BATMAN T-SHIRT.




https://lakeviewaquaticconsultants.com/collections/frontpage/products/online-
certified-pool-operator-cpo-class-june-22-25-metric

Last call for online metric CPO class!

CERTIFIED POOL
OPERATOR CLASS
100% ONLINE

- ONLY DURING COVID -

MONDAY - THURSDAY
JUNE 22 - 25
10 AM - 2 PM EST
8 AM - 12 PM MST
EV
VAKEVIE),

AQUATIC CONSULTANTS LTD.

www.LakeviewAquaticConsultants.com

I know, | know: who has the time or budget dollars right now for training?!

You really need to know this is the penultimate class we'll be allowed to

offer online. We anticipate in-person Certified Pool Operator (CPO) classes
resuming in October. If you're in a rural or remote community, you're going to
save significant travel and subsistence costs.

Registrations must be received by 12 pm on Wednesday, June 17 for
book delivery. Don't need a book? Talk to us about enrolling at a reduced rate
if you can borrow from a colleague.

US imperial classes and private classes also available.

Detailed Information



Popular on our Facebook Page

YOU. IN THE LAK]
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Are you surprised?
One third of American
parents would allow their
children to swim in a home,
hotel, or neighborhood pool
without adult supervision
according to a new report.

Water safety is not a
one size fits all
approach

Lakes are very different than
pools. You can’t see through
lake water. It's deep. And it's
murky. And if something
goes wrong, it's not rescue...
most horrifically, it's

recovery.

Don't Quit

In my career, I've seen
countless parents give up
and take their kids home
because swimming is wet,

cold work.

Flip Kiddie Pools to
Prevent Rainwater
Buildup

It only takes 2" for a child to

drown.

Instagram Posts
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